Mike J. Molina

From: Audrey Dack <audreydack7 @gmail.com>

Sent: Wednesday, January 16, 2019 7:51 PM

To: Kelli.King@mauicounty.us; Mike J. Molina; Keani N. Rawlins
Subject: Appointment of Planning Director, GET-1

Dear Council members:

I am writing to support the appointment of Michele McLean as Planning Director.

Director McLean is expertly capable with excellent qualifications for the position of planning director. She makes
tough decisions resulting in quality planning with the right outcomes for the entire county. She makes professional

and knowledgeable decisions benefitting the citizens and securing the position of the County of Maui.. She tackles
the difficult decisions using great skill.

Please keep the county moving forward with this right fitting Director, Michele McLeann. Thank you.
Sincerely,

Audrey Dack



